SAMPLE PRESS RELEASE
Add your own club’s details



FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
For additional information contact:


Mary Smith    123-456-7890

Cool Women's Club Tells Local Students to Reach for a Rainbow
YOUR CITY, STATE – MONTH DATE, YEAR – The GFWC/Cool Women's Club is sponsoring a Student Essay Contest for local 7th graders.  Each participant must write a 300 word essay on the topic, “Reach for a Rainbow.”  Each submission will be judged by the club based on content, originality, grammar, and the ability to follow instructions.  The top three winners will each receive cash awards and a commemorative certificate.  The first place winner’s entry will be forwarded to the club’s district level, to compete with the winners of the district’s 20 clubs.  Each district winner will advance to the state level.

“We like to provide as many avenues as possible for students to use their creativity and to have a chance for their hard work to be recognized,” explains, Susan Doe, President of the GFWC/Cool Women's Club.  Every 7th grade teacher in the school district has the contest guidelines.  Club members encourage all local 7th graders to participate in the contest and submit their essays to their teachers by January 21, 2003.

The GFWC/Cool Women's Club is a non-profit volunteer group that has sponsored poster, essay, and poetry contests for local students and offers scholarships to graduating high school seniors.   The General Federation of Women's Clubs (GFWC) is an international organization of community-based volunteer women's clubs dedicated to community service since 1890.  

# # # 
GENERAL FORMAT GUIDELINES

· Keep your release to ONE page.  Only the smallest local papers have time to read more.  If they’re interested in your information, they WILL call you to get it.
· For the contact information, make sure the person checks her phone messages frequently.  Do NOT keep an interested editor or reporter waiting.

· For the body of release, use 1.5 or double spaced lines; do NOT single space.

· In your first paragraph, tell your ENTIRE STORY in two or three sentences.  A press release is not the place for dramatic build up.

· Include a call to action – what do you want to have happen because of this news?
· Include general info about your club AND GFWC.

· FAX your press release; it is the preferred method.  Follow up with snail mail, if there is time, but indicate that this is a duplicate submission.  Do NOT flood the paper with 20 copies of your release; you will not gain attention, but you may gain an entry on the paper’s black list.
· Do not e-mail an editor or reporter with your release unless they specifically ask you to.  Many editors and reporters use decoy e-mail addresses due to over use by the public.

Summarize main point with an attention-getter.  Make them WANT to keep reading!





Lead paragraph should hold the most important facts.





This symbol indicates the end of the release





Always include information about your club and GFWC in your final paragraph.








